
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Kittitas Valley Fire & Rescue Board of Fire 
Commissioners has set a public hearing to 
hear public testimony regarding the 2025 
budget adoption. 

 
 
Public Hearing Date:  
Thursday, November 14, 2024 at 7:00pm 
 

Public Hearing Location:  
Kittitas Valley Fire & Rescue Headquarters 
400 E. Mountain View Avenue, Ellensburg 

 
For More Information:  
Contact Sydney McBride, District Secretary 
509-933-7231 mcbridesy@kvfr.org 


